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My name is Naomi and I am a Miami Beach resident concerned about the vulnerabilities of the FPL Nuclear 
Reactor. 

I demand the attention to renewable sources of energy. We cannot pretend that the Nuclear Reactor will ever 
be safe in our times with increasing water levels. It's time we direct all of our efforts to a sustainable, cleaner 
method. The costs will be more in the end if we don't (for whoever is still living here and surviving).
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